
 

 

 

 

 

 

MBI/RNO          27th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am writing to inform you of an exciting trip that is due to take place soon for GCSE History students. On 
3rd and 4th October 2019, the department will be taking the students to London to further their knowledge 
of the Crime and Punishment unit. The day will begin with a Jack the Ripper tour around Whitechapel and 
then onto the London Dungeons in the afternoon.  
 
This trip will allow students to visit the places where the Jack the Ripper murders took place and hear from 
experts about the social conditions at the time. This will help the students with the historical environment 
part of their Crime and Punishment exam. At the London Dungeons, the students will expand their 
knowledge of wider Crime and Punishment issues such as the Gunpowder plot.  
 
This trip will cost £42, and this should be paid online via WisePay.  There are a maximum of 75 places 
available. If the number of applicants exceeds the number of places, the students attending will be “picked 
out a hat”. Should there be a lack in the take up of places, the trip may be cancelled. 
 
Students attending the trip will be expected at School at 7.15am, ready to get on the coach on the tennis 
courts. We hope to be back at School by 7pm that evening, however, due to unpredictable London traffic it 
is possible this may be later.  I will let students know when they are near to Sittingbourne so that they can 
keep you updated on the estimated arrival time.  
 
Students will not be required to wear uniform on this trip, however, their dress should be appropriate for 
cold and wet weather and a lot of walking. Students should not be dressed in cropped or low cut tops or 
ripped jeans, they may be refused participation on the day if they are dressed inappropriately.  Students 
will have the opportunity to buy lunch at Spitalfields Market but are also welcome to bring a packed lunch. 
There will be some opportunity to use spending money, but this should be no more than £20. 
 
I do hope your son/daughter will be interested in participating in the trip. If you have any further questions, 
please do contact me at the school. Please make payment and return the attached consent form to the 
finance office by 19th July 2019.  You will be notified nearer the time if they have been successful in 
securing a place and which day your son/daughter will be going on the trip. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr M Bishop  
Teacher of History 
 


